
Dear Parents/carers 

Summer finally arrived in force at All Saints this week and we have enjoyed ourselves with lots of 

outdoor learning taking place. Our younger children enjoyed a visit to Born of the Forest on Thursday 

where they explored the forest, made mud cup cakes, toasted marshmallows and balanced on slack 

lines. 
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Mrs Honey’s Bakery 

Over the last couple of weeks, children in Sun Class have been working on a ‘real life’ maths project, 

which has allowed them to apply the skills they have learned through the year. They worked in teams to 

design cupcakes, using ratio and proportion to determine the quantities needed. Using supermarket web-

sites they researched how much the ingredients would cost. Each team then went on a visit to Sainsburys 

to buy their ingredients—keeping of course to their budget. Yesterday our school hall was turned into a 

bakery and their cupcakes were made. Needless to say they had a lot of fun whilst learning at the same 

time! 

 



Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Cleo for kindness 

Saturn Class: Skyler for positivity 

Jupiter Class: Thomas for positivity 

Sun Class: George for responsibility 

Headteacher Award: Joe for responsibility 

House Points Update 

This week was a rollover week and we will be combining this week’s points with those gained at Sports 
Day and the totals for the year will be announced in our celebration worship next Friday.  

We will be holding a special House Celebration day on Thursday 21st July. The children will be taking part 
in a series of activities during the morning and early afternoon to include sport, crafts and baking. The fi-
nal part of the day will be a special house party. We are so proud of how well your children have followed 
our school values this year and are excited to be able to give them this day of celebration. 

Our annual ‘legendary’ teachers v Year 6 rounders match will also take place on this day. 

Sports Day 

We are all excited about next week’s sports day and are keeping our fingers crossed that the sun contin-

ues to shine. Please arrive any time from 1pm for a 1:15pm start. Please bring your own chair or rug to sit 

on. You are free to take your child or children home when it finishes but please let the class teacher 

know. There will be refreshments including homemade scones and cream available to buy so please 

bring some cash with you! 

Please ensure your child has a hat, water bottle and sun cream with them on the day. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone 

Mrs Honey 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 29th June — Whole school Fellowship walk to Almscliffe Crag  

Monday 4th July to Friday 8th July — Sun Class residential to East Barnby  

Wednesday 6th July — Village Coffee Morning—Mars, Saturn and Jupiter classes performing  

Wednesday 20th July — Year 5/6 Production (2pm & 6pm)  

Thursday 21st July (all day) - House Celebration Day 

Thursday 21st July — Year 6 Leaver’s party (6pm)  

Friday 22nd July — Leaver’s Assembly (1pm) 

Please remember school closes at 2pm on Friday 22nd July. 


